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GALLOWAY TWP., NJ – John A. Iacovelli, formerly the Senior Director of Client Services and 
Marketing at the New Jersey Higher Education Student Authority, has joined The Richard 
Stockton College of New Jersey as the Dean of Admissions, and will transition into the role of 
Interim Dean of Enrollment Management effective February 1, 2007. 


